
 

 

    

CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE SECTOR 
ESSENTIAL WORKER 

 

<PLACE COMPANY LOGO HERE> 
 

 
 

Per guidance from the U.S. Department of Homeland Security’s  
Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA)  

COVID-19 Response Memorandum on Critical Infrastructure - March 23, 2020 
 

This company has been identified as part of the national “Critical Infrastructure Sector” and  
the bearer of this document, if accompanied with a valid company identification card, is designated as 

an “Essential Worker” authorized to travel to and from their designated company work site. 
 

 
For further guidance on the U.S. Department of Homeland Security Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA),  

please go to www.CISA.gov/critical-infrastructure-sectors.    

http://www.cisa.gov/critical-infrastructure-sectors

